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The Administrator, 
Whizz Kidz, 
Elliot House, 
10-12 Allington Street, 
London SW1E 5EH 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 Greetings from the Commandery of the British Isles, a division of the 
Teutonic Military Order (Ordo Militaris Teutonicus). Our Order is the parent Order 
to the Order of St. Raphael, which is a donor to Whizz Kidz. It is through the 
Order of St. Raphael that we were made aware of Whizz Kidz and the wonderful 
work that you do.  
 
 It is our custom at this time of year to give the entire contents of our 
Charity Account to a good cause. (We hold onto a mere £15 to keep the account 
alive.) Accordingly, we have decided to give this year’s donation will be donated 
to Whizz Kidz. I therefore have pleasure in enclosing a cheque for £1300. I would 
be grateful if you would send a receipt. 
 
 
      Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
      Commander 


